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No animals should be used for human entertainment. In this case, dolphins, monkeys and lions 
should not be forced to perform in any location in NSW for the purposes of entertainment. This 
is a cruel and inhumane practice that must be stopped. We must treat these animals with respect 
and end the suffering they experience on a daily basis. I urge the NSW government to show 
leadership and compassion and end the use of animals for entertainment in NSW. 


